
 

 

 

 

MEMO TO:    All Buffalo Teachers  

 

FROM:            Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                  Solidarity with Verizon Workers  
 

THEY ARE THERE FOR US. 
 

WE WILL BE THERE FOR THEM. 
  

The battle Verizon Workers are fighting is for all of labor.  

 

Wear your BTF hats, shirts, jackets, stickers (no BTF tattoos please).  

 

LETS SHOW THE VERIZON WORKERS THAT BUFFALO TEACHERS 

ARE WITH THEM. 

 
---------------------- 

  

STAND UP and MARCH with VERIZON STRIKERS 

  

  

Saturday May 7, 2016 
Verizon Communications 

65 Franklin St 

Buffalo 

  

10:00am 

  

We will meet, congregate, RALLY, and MARCH to express our SOLIDARITY for 

the working class here in WNY.   

  

Beginning at 10:00am we will march as ONE from 65 Franklin St to 548 South 



Elmwood and join our friends in the LABOR and POLITICAL COMMUNITY as 

we COLLECTIVELY STAND UP and SPEAK OUT against VERIZON 

CORPORATE GREED and the CONTEMPT they have for their highly skilled 

workforce. 
 

---------------------- 

 
 

 
 


